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Visa matches (handling asylum 
claims from visa applicants) 
 
Version 11X 
 
This guidance has been temporarily withdrawn whilst it is under review. We 
apologise for the inconvenience this may cause.  
 
When the review has been completed, we will update and republish the guidance. In 
the meantime, if you have any queries about visa match processes which cannot be 
resolved with advice from technical specialists or senior caseworkers, please contact 
Asylum Policy Secretariat. 


